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20th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:  The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration at Grange – Friday 27th May 2022 
 
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee is a historic event that will be celebrated around the UK.  
 
We are also holding our own Jubilee Party at Grange on Friday 27th May.  The children 
can all come in dressed in Red, White or Blue clothing and we will have a big picnic on 
the field at lunchtime. 
 
Children who normally have hot lunches will still be provided with their lunches as per 
usual. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Joshi 
Events Coordinator 
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